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Road construction near the future S 200th Link Extension 
continues this fall  
 
Crews building the Angle Lake Station are 

entering the restoration phase of the project. 
This phase involves streetscape improvements 
on roadways near the future S 200th Link 
Extension.  
 
Roadway construction is under way and will 
continue this fall. Streetscape improvements 
will include: 

 New bike lanes along both sides of          
S 200th Street between 26th Avenue S 
and International Boulevard  

 New sidewalks along 28th Avenue S 
between S 204th Street and S 188th Street 

 Lighting improvements along S 200th 
Street, 26th Avenue S, and 28th Avenue S 
near the station  

 Repaving and striping along S 200th 
Street between the vicinity of Des Moines Creek and International Boulevard and along 28th 
Avenue S between S 204th Street and the 26th Avenue S/28th Avenue S intersection  

 Roadway improvements along 26th Avenue S between S 200th Street and S 188th Street  

Other improvements include a new traffic light at the 28th Avenue S and S 200th Street 
intersection and new crosswalks.  

 
What to expect:  

 Frequent lane closures, traffic shifts, and motorist delays. Flaggers will be onsite during 
major traffic changes to help direct motorists around the work. Notices will be distributed 
to announce any future road closures.   

 Noise from digging up existing sections of roadway and equipment operations (trucks, 
excavators, bulldozers, vactor trucks, sawcutting equipment)  

 Night work and lighting to illuminate the work area  

 Truck traffic delivering materials and hauling materials offsite  

 

Road closed to 
through traffic 
through 10/17) 



 

Sound Transit plans, builds and operates regional transit systems and services to improve mobility for Central Puget Sound. 

For information about Sound Transit projects or services, visit us online at www.soundtransit.org or call 1-800-201-4900 / TTY Relay: 711. 

For information in alternative formats, call 1-800-201-4900 / TTY Relay: 711 or e-mail accessibility@soundtransit.org. 

 

 Changes in access to a few local businesses in the area. Look for signage to help direct you 
to business parking. Businesses are open -- Please support local businesses during 
construction.   
  

 
 

South 200th Link Extension  
 

Opening in 2016 will be quick, all-day Link service between Angle Lake Station and      
Sea-Tac Airport, downtown Seattle and the University of Washington.  
 
Contact: Paige Cureton, 206-903-7032 or paige.cureton@soundtransit.org 
Project website: soundtransit.org/S200thstreet 
24-Hour construction hotline: 1-888-298-2395 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for your patience as we bring light rail to the                        
City of SeaTac – Angle Lake Station opens 2016! 

 


